STAMFORD COLLEGIATE SECONDARY SCHOOL
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June 5, 2020

Dear graduating students and families of Stamford Collegiate:

Let me start by saying how much | miss seeing all of you every day; chatting with you in the hall,
or your classes and your visits to my office are what make being a principal such a great job. |
recognize your resilience and determination during this time to finish your final year of high
school —we are all so proud of you.

Below, | have outlined some important information so you can complete your last month of high
school with success.

First, as you know from your teachers, your culminating activities will be finishing during the week
of June 15. Next, you have until June 24 to complete any credit completion/credit rescue
activities to be included in your marks that will be submitted to OCAS and OUAC for post-
secondary applications.

We are excited to announce that on June 25 at 6:00 p.m. there will be a celebratory recognition
video posted for you, the Class of 2020, from the staff. | will share more details with you closer
to the event.

We will be in touch closer to the end of June to let you know the details, however from June 25-
June 30, you will be able to pick up your report card, transcript, scholarship cheques that you
may have received, your grad cap and gown, and a special surprise. This will also be the date
when you return any items back to the school (Chromebook, musical instrument, Cogeco
receiver, Bell Phone, sports uniform/equipment, textbooks, library books etc.). The safe pick-up
and return of items will be accomplished with appointments for each student and following
directions from Niagara Public Health.

Finally, graduation has been rescheduled for the fall — our new date is Thursday, October 8, 2020
at the Scotiabank Convention Centre. We will provide you with more details as we approach the
day.

Your teachers and | are here to support you as you finish high school. If you need any support,
please contact me, the vice-principals or your teachers.

We are so proud of you, the Stamford class of 2020.

Sincerely,

Neil Sheard
Principal




